NEWSLETTER



Est 2012

June 2022

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals. Proud Member Agency



Roseville's Food Pantry can continue its mission of feeding hungry people because the community continues to support the organization.

Helping Hands thanks the following individuals who shared in May 2022:

Ameren Illinois Galesburg Community Foundation Mike Hennenfent Stropes Family Jim & Alice Babcock Jerry & Mary Ann Shrader Ron & Gloria Koch Carol Carlberg Roseville Christian Church Warren-Henderson Farm Bureau George & Janelle Hennenfent Karen Larkin Sheila Morath David Mahoney Warren County United Way





Board members Cyndy Hunter, David Mahoney, Grace McCrery and Flint McCullough were on hand to be presented the grant from Ameren's Lauren Mehaffy! We are so blessed to receive this gift that paid for the new shelving in the storeroom.

2022 2023 Board of Directors

President: Cyndy Hunter Vice President: Barb Gossett Secretary: Janet Steiner Treasurer: Flint McCullough

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands. Roseville@gmail.com









We're celebrating our 10th Anniversary!!!

Please join us for an open house on Saturday,
June 25, from 9-noon at the pantry!
In conjunction with the Community Center's annual
fundraiser, we will be open for tours and a chance to
meet past and present board members.

It's time for 1/2 Way Freezing for Food!

June 23 & 24 at Sav-a-Lot in Monmouth. Board members and

Volunteers please sign-up in the pantry!

REMINDERS:

*Helping Hands has a FACEBOOK page: search "Helping Hands Food Pantry"

*Our website is

helpinghandsofroseville.org

*By choosing "Helping Hands of Roseville" as your charitable organization on smile.amazon.com, your on-line Amazon shopping can benefit the Pantry.

The Pantry is open MONDAYS 9-Noon and THURSDAYS 3-6 p.m.

Numbers for MAY

118 Families, representing 475 individuals, including 120 children, 29 families on SNAP and 7 new families.

The June volunteer calendar is almost full!! Thanks to all! Give Jan S a call to sign up for July or to ask about becoming a volunteer.